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Monday- Childline Talk for P6 & 7
Tuesday-  P1 -4 Fundamentals coaching 
Wednesday- New P1 forms due
Thursday –  RSPB Big Bird Watch- all classes
The Education and Training Inspectorate have finalised their report and it will be published on their website tomorrow: www.etini.gov.uk We are extremely happy with the report and feel that it reflects the great work that is going on within the school. As parents, you should be very proud of your children who were so competent ad confident when speaking with the inspectors. We would like to thank everyone who assisted us in preparing for the inspection in any way. We would like to pay tribute to our school governors who have done an excellent job throughout the years in managing our school and it is great that our parents can have full confidence in the Board of Governors. We will send home a copy of the final report tomorrow to each family. 

Our PE sessions have changed this term and so we would like to draw your attention to the new PE days.
P1 -4 will continue with their Fundamental coaching on Tuesday mornings (wear PE gear to school & change into uniform afterwards). Their second session will be on ????????????

P5-7 have finished their swimming and Gaelic and so PE will be on????

In keeping with the healthy theme, we would like to remind parents that we operate a ‘Healthy Break’ policy in the school. If you require further information on what is suitable as a healthy snack or lunch, please ask the school for further information. 
Anyone who wishes for their child to take milk this term is asked to send the money in by Wednesday 13th Jan. This is the last day for ordering and it will be a cost of  10.50.
Can all money sent to school please be placed in a marked envelope? This will enable us to know exactly who has brought in money and what it is for. It is extremely difficult to keep track of loose coins. There are packs of school money envelopes available to buy in school at   2.50 for a pack of 50 or alternatively just regular envelopes will suffice. Please indicate the child’s name, how much money is in the envelope and what it is for- including the specific days.
On Thursday a lady from the RSPB will be in school to work with the children as part of the ‘Big Bird Watch’. Weather permitting, we will be outside for much of the day and so it is important that children have coats, hats and gloves, as well as wellies to allow them to work in the grass at the back of the school.
Children in Primary 3 are now staying until 3:15pm daily. This allows them additional time to access the curriculum and we are confident that this will be of great benefit to them.

We will be having a ‘Parent Information Night’ next Monday 18th January for parents in P3-7 on ‘Paired Reading’. This will give parents essential information on how to 
Don’t forget: our next ‘Do This In Memory’ Mass is on Sunday 24th January in St. Mary’s Church, Fivemiletown.

Don’t forget to stay in touch using our school website:
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OUR success is doing OUR best!

